
Important technical note relating to this unit 

 
 

 
Vehicles equipped with stop/start system were subject to 
a main dealer recall in 2017  
 
‘A risk of fire while driving due to thermal damage of the 
starter cable’ 
 
It is vital that this is checked and replaced if the starter 
motor connection has melted.  
 
 
 

 
 


